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May 16, 2024 

 

Stewart County School District Announces the Graduating Class of 2024 
 

LUMPKIN, GA - The Stewart County School District is proud to announce its Class of 2024 

graduation. This year, 21 exceptional scholars will receive their diplomas, marking a significant 

milestone in their academic and personal journeys. “We are incredibly proud of the Class of 2024,” 

said Dr. Michael H. Robinson, Superintendent of Schools. “Their commitment to academics, 

extracurricular activities, and personal growth has been inspiring. We are confident that they are 

well-prepared for the exciting paths that lie ahead.” 

 

The graduation ceremony will take place on Saturday, May 18, 2024, at 9:00 AM. Friends, family, 

and community members are invited to join us in celebrating these outstanding students' 

achievements and future endeavors. 

 

The Class of 2024 includes: 

 

• 7 scholars who plan to further their education by attending a university, community 

college, or technical school. 

 

• 3 scholars will proudly enlist in the military to serve our country. 

 

• The remaining scholars are set to enter the workforce, bringing their skills and knowledge 

to various industries. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



About Stewart County School District - Stewart County School District is an equal opportunity employer 

committed to inclusion and diversity. We take affirmative action to ensure equal opportunity for all 

applicants, regardless of race, color, religion, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, national origin, 

disability, Veteran status, or other legally protected characteristics. 

 ### 

We are incredibly proud to recognize our Valedictorian, ZyAsiah Davis, and our Salutatorian, 

Promyce Screws, who have both demonstrated exceptional dedication and academic excellence 

throughout their high school careers.  

 

Their commitment to learning and community involvement has set a high standard for their peers 

and will undoubtedly lead them to continued success in their future endeavors. 

 

The graduation ceremony will be held at the Stewart County High School auditorium, and we look 

forward to celebrating the achievements of our students with the entire community. 

 

Please join us in congratulating the Stewart County School District Class of 2024! 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

   

 

                           ZyAsiah Davis       Promyce Screws 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 


